Next Sunday, March 19, is “One Great Hour of Sharing” Sunday in the United Church of Christ. The
earthquakes, wildfires, hurricanes and flooding have ravaged communities in the United States and
worldwide, leaving families and communities in desperate need of assistance. OGHS envelopes are
available to submit your offerings, or you may drop off or send your check to the church office
(payable to First Congregational Church with note “for OGHS”) anytime this month or next month.
Thanks for your help!

In Galatians, the Apostle Paul encourages
followers of Jesus to generously help and
care for others. Though there is great
need in the world and we can grow weary
because we do not know how to help,
God’s Spirit energizes and re-energizes

us in every season.

We can make a difference. We do make
a difference. Your generosity makes all
the difference. Your gifts to One Great
Hour of Sharing provide immediate
aid and long-term support to people
experiencing hunger, thirst, disaster, or

crisis around the world.

The need has never been greater. The

opportunity is now. It’s time to share. :

One Greﬁ @

OF SHARING LRRLER cr]

one él:eat

ucc.org/oghs I_mJR

OF SHARING

SCS23B Cover photo by Craig Thompson




